
Follow the plan!
Catch up on the latest news for the  
Watlington Neighbourhood Plan proposals. 
The Neighbourhood Plan Forum & the Parish Council have  
agreed that the following items are essential elements of the Plan: 

	� The B4009 will be re-routed around Watlington to the north 
west.

	� This is in line with strategic infrastructure being considered 
by SODC.

	� The new section of the B4009 will be a country road, not like  
a bypass.

	��� The HGV 7.5t limit will still apply to all through traffic. 

	��� There will be less congestion & better air quality.

	��� There will be new ways of managing traffic through the town.

	� The town centre will be much nicer for residents & visitors.

	��� There will be new cycleways & footpaths.

	� There will be at least 200 new homes.

	�� Most development will be on sites linked to the new road.

	�� The 2016 Housing Survey will guide the mix of new homes. 

	�� 40% of all new homes should be for ‘affordable’ rents or part 
ownership.

	� New housing should be designed to fit in well with the character  
of Watlington. 
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Talk to us 
Rachel Gill, the WNDP  
administrator is in the office  
at Old School Place on Tuesdays  
& Thursdays from 9.00 am –  
1.00 pm. Please drop in or call:  
01491 613867

Alternatively drop us an email:  
info@watlingtonnp.org.uk

Like to find out more?
If you are free on Friday afternoon 3rd or 10th March drop  
in to the Watlington Club in the High Street between 2.00 pm 
& 5.00 pm to find out more about the plan. 

If you can’t make it, you can also chat to the team outside the 
Town Hall on Saturday mornings.
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�Keep up to date:  If you are online keep looking at our website for up 
to date information. Visit watlingtonnp.org.co.uk. Or, if you would like 
to be on our circulation list for emails please let us know.

Draft plan:  We aim to publish the draft plan before Easter & we’ll let 
you know in good time how you can find out all about it. Local people 
will have six weeks to make comments. All comments are important & 
will be taken into account.

Follow the plan … & spread the word!
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